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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Angola.
We commend the continuous efforts of the Government to promote and protect human rights.
We welcome the efforts of the Government to strengthen the protection of children’s rights, particularly activities to combat violence against children and to provide assistance to children with disabilities. However, we noted concerns of some UN treaty bodies over the prevalence of child labor in mining sector. We urge Government to protect children from all forms of labor exploitation and abuse. 
Although significant efforts were made to improve access to education, we noted concerns over the high dropout rates among girls, particularly at the secondary level. We urge Government to combat this practice and develop strategies to address this issue. 

Montenegro recommends:
1. to extend an open invitation to the special procedure mandate holders;
2. to explicitly criminalize the recruitment and use of children under the age of 18 into armed conflicts and non-state armed groups. 
We wish Angola a successful UPR cycle 

Thank you. 
